From: angela stillgoe 
Sent: 07 September 2016 16:42
To: Planning
Subject: planning application 16/01594/F

FAO Mathew Perry

Reference the above planning application from Cala homes

The current plans do not address the needs of the village for houses for younger and elderly people. 4-bed homes will not keep the Primary School 

,Shop and village life afloat.  They have not listened  to anything  said at the meetings with the Parish Council and the consultation with the community.

.

Of the 34 homes planned:18 are 4-bedroomed (over half), 8 are 3-bed, 6 are 2-bed and 1-bed (maisonettes)

4-bed 53%

3-bed 23%

2-bed 18%

1-bed  (maisonette) 6%

I am not satisfied with the plans and would urge revision to the amount of 2 and 3 bed houses ,and  build a larger amount

Regards

Angela Stillgoe

Forge Place

Fritwell
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